
 

 

23rd August 2021 
 

NBA 2021 ANNUAL GENERAL CONFERENCE 

THEME: “TAKING THE LEAD”  
UPDATE NO. 1 

 
Dear Colleagues, 
 

• Registration shall commence today; Monday, the 23rd of August 2021 at 6:00pm and intending 
delegates can only register online via www.nbaconference.com. 

 

• Registration will end on Thursday, the 30th of September 2021 and there shall be NO ONSITE 
REGISTRATION. 

 

• All payments regarding registration should be made online via the conference registration website. 
FOR THE AVOIDANCE OF DOUBT, NO PAYMENT SHOULD BE MADE DIRECTLY TO ANY NBA 
ACCOUNT. 

 

• Every member shall be required to furnish his/her Supreme Court of Nigeria enrolment number. 
 

• For our members recently called to Bar in July 2021, registration shall commence in September 2021 
after enrolment numbers have been duly issued to them by the Supreme Court of Nigeria. 

 

• There shall be group registration with a minimum number of 10 persons per group and only the 
registered representative of a group shall be eligible to collect conference materials for members in 
the group. 
 

• During registration, kindly enter all personal information carefully and correctly, particularly with 
respect to whether you are: 

 

physically challenged,  
aged 65 years and above, and  
attending with a toddler below 5 years.  
 

• For any further information regarding registration, please contact:  
 

Call: 09063810470 
Email: info@nbaconference.com 

 

Signed: 
                 
 
 
O.V. Frank Briggs                    Mrs. Soibi Ovia 
Chairman, TCCP                    Secretary 


